
CITY OF SOUTH PASADENA
1414 Mission Street

South Pasadena, CA 91030
Tel: (626) 403-7250 Fax: (626) 403-7251

www.southpasadenaca.gov

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Finance Commission Regular Meeting scheduled for 
August 29, 2024, at 6:30 P.M., has been cancelled.

The next Finance Commission Regular Meeting is scheduled for September 26, 2024, at 
6:30 P.M., in the Amedee O. “Dick” Richards Jr. Council Chambers, located at 1424 
Mission Street, South  Pasadena, California, 91030. An agenda will be posted at least 72 
hours prior to the meeting.

Questions regarding this information may be directed to the South Pasadena Finance 
Department at FinanceDepartment@southpasadenaca.gov or (626) 403-7250.

This Notice of Cancellation is posted on August 22, 2024.

/S/ Esteban Alvarez_
Esteban Alvarez
Management Analyst
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